
  

  

From: Jensen, Shawn <shawn@truelocalbank.com> 
Sent: Friday, July 14, 2023 10:08 AM
To: Comments 
Subject: [EXTERNAL MESSAGE] May 22, 2023 - Special Assessments Pursuant to Systemic Risk 

Determination - Notice of Proposed Rulemaking; Comment Request (RIN 3064-AF93) 

Mr. James P. Sheesley  
Assistant Executive Secretary  
Attention: Comments—RIN 3064-AF93  
Federal Deposit Insurance Corporation 
550 17th Street NW 
Washington, DC 20429 

Dear Mr. Sheesley: 

I am writing to ask that you support the exemption for community banks under $5 billion in assets from the 
special assessment to recover the loss to the Deposit Insurance Fund following the closures of the Silicon 
Valley Bank and Signature Bank. 

I work for a small community bank with $130 million in assets in a rural area of Colorado.  We are a mutual 
Savings and Loan and we work hard to support our community and the agricultural area in which we live.  An 
additional assessment would hamper our ability to continue the support we give to our community. 

Thank You, 

Shawn Jensen 

Del Norte Bank, a Savings & Loan Association 

Del Norte, CO 81132 
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